Denial of Service: Items Within Builder’s Promised Standards

Dear <Home Owner>:

In response to your <date> warranty service request, we conducted an inspection of the items you listed. We have issued work orders on four items—copies of those work orders are enclosed or attached.

As we discussed during the <date> inspection of the items on your list, the hardwood floor finish in the kitchen and nook areas is showing the normal effects of use and requires no warranty attention. Please refer to your [Builder] Home Owner Guide and to the manufacturer’s brochure you received at your orientation for complete details on caring for this flooring.

I regret the misunderstanding we have experienced over this matter. Our literature is clear and forthright. While I recognize that some of your personal standards exceed the standards described in that material, these standards were the terms of our agreement with you at the time our contract was signed. Our intention is to fulfill our warranty obligations as defined by these documents <enclosed or attached>.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Warranty Service Manager

[Builder] 











































